
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATIONS  
 
 
 

The following Planning Applications have been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.   

REF NO NAME OF APPLICANT LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2022/105 Mr. & Mrs. Richardson 
Bluestones, Route de 
Carrieres 

Infill existing apertures with glazing to 
form sunroom. 

 
 
 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM 
IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY THURSDAY 10 November 2022 
ANY REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED. 
 
 

Letters (or emails) of representation, including letters of support, should be about the proposed development 

and not about the applicant.   Letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the 

Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant. 

 
There is no Open Planning Meeting in October or December 
 
New planning applications must be submitted by midday on Wednesday each week so 
they can be advertised in the Alderney Gazette that week. 
 
Please note: The Planning Office is open for appointments only.  
Please email to the address below or telephone 820031 
 
20  October 2022   
 

Tissie Roberts: Planning Officer   
For and on behalf of the Building and Development Control Committee    
Tissie.roberts@gov.gg     
                                                                                                                     

mailto:Tissie.roberts@gov.gg

